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As a result of investi­
gations carried on by 
the Nova Scotia au­
thorities in co-opera­
tion with the Dominion 
Water Power Branch, 
Interior Department, 
Ottawa, revealing 
water power assets of 
considerable magni­
tude, The Nova Scotia 
Power Commission was 
organized under com­
prehensive legislation, 
to undertake the de­
velopment of certain of 
these powers.
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For further information write

W. B. MacCOY, K. C.,
Secretary Industries and Immigration

HALIFAX, NOVA SCOTIA
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The first undertaking 
of the Commission is 
that of St. Margaret’s 
Bay, of which a view 
is shown herewith, 
where 8,000 H.P. is now 
being installed, which 
will later be increased 
to 12,000 H.P. as a start 
to provide Halifax with 
an adequate supply of 
Hydro-Electric energy.
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